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Disclaimer: This document was written in 1992 and concerns memories of 1930s life; as such there 
may be opinions expressed or words used that do not meet today’s norms and expectations. 
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* Number of pages: 2 
* Date sent: 22 December 1992 
* Transcribed by: Jamie Terrill/Standardised by: Hollie Price 
* Format: Letter 
* Details: from Sheila McWhinnie to Annette Kuhn 
* Notes: This transcription has rendered the original text as written, including some spelling and 
grammatical errors. Early contact from Sheila McWhinnie in response to radio and magazine calls for 
cinemagoing memories. Mrs McWhinnie also took part in two interviews concerning her 
cinemagoing memories of Glasgow in the 1930s. 
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MCWHINNIE 

[redacted] 
G52 [redacted] 

22/12/92 
Dear miss Kuhn, 

                Please accept my apology. I am sorry I could not make it to the G.F.T. [Glasgow Film 

Theatre] and the discussion, I would really have liked to have been there, but as you know I suffer 

from chronic asthma and Emphysema, and really do not get about very much. I think I owe you 

another apology, after writing my first letter, I had a telephone call, which I now think may have 

come from your office. I just heard television research, and as I had written about films, I thought it 

was another consumer research telephone call, and I had been inundated with research for 

“consumers” both at the door and on the telephone. So not realizing it was from your office, I was 

rather curt. 

I now enclose one of your sheets completed to the best of my ability. My daughter had it  
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photocopied, and I hope to hand it round to some of my neighbours, who are as old as me, and may 

have some different memories to pass on to you. 

 

                   Yours sincerely 

                   Sheila McWhinnie 

 


